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Footpath Repair Works – Obi Obi Rd, Mapleton  

Project summary 
Sunshine Coast Council is pleased to announce 
the footpath section in front of the shops at Obi 
Obi Road, Mapleton will undergo a minor 
upgrade. 

Project timeline 
Works are planned to start Monday 17 April 2023 
and are expected to be completed by 30 April, 
weather and site conditions dependant.  
Additionally, new street furniture will be installed 
closer to mid-year due to material availability.  
Your patience during construction is appreciated.  

Extent of works 
The works will be in front of the shops on Obi Obi 
Road. Please refer to figure 1 overleaf for the 
area of works.   

Project outcomes 
• Renewal of garden beds with suitable 

plantings 
• Additional street trees to enhance the 

streetscape and provide more shade  
• Existing pavement to be resurfaced to 

rejuvenate the space  
• Refurbishment and rearrangement of street 

furniture (bins, benches and tables) including 
a few new stools and bike racks to encourage 
community use of the new streetscape.  

Property access and parking 
The safety of all road users and construction 
workers is Council’s top priority.  
During installation there will be minimal traffic 
disruptions.  
Pedestrian access to the shops will be maintained 
at all times during construction, however the 
access points may change depending on the work 
activity.   
Signage measures will be in place to direct 
pedestrians safely around the works.  
The project team will endeavour to progress 
works as quickly and safely as possible. 
Council apologises for any inconvenience these 
works may cause and thanks you for your 
patience during the installation.  
 

Further information 
For further information about this project, 
please contact council’s project officer, 
Jamie Wilson on the details below. 
 

 

 

 

  

 
A note from your local councillor 
I am delighted that this project will be delivered during April (with some seats 
being later in the year due to supplier availability).  

I look forward to enjoying these improvements to the public spaces. 

Cr David Law 



 

 

Figure 1: Location of Works 

 


